
PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Trois-Rivières, Sunday, January 23rd, 2011  
 

Progipac Group remains fully operational  
despite a fire in its offices 
 
Part of PROGIPAC GROUP’s offices were ravaged by flames on Saturday, January 23rd, 2011. 
 
PROGIPAC GROUP’s management wants to reassure its clients that all data was safeguarded and that all 
services will be fully maintained. No loss of information has occurred, backups were not required and 
operations are functional therefore it will be business as usual for its clients on Monday morning. 
Operations are up and running, ready to process clients’ requests. 
 
However, considering the extent of the damages to the building’s structure, the Company’s twenty two 
employees and installations were relocated just a few streets from the damaged offices. PROGIPAC 
GROUP’s team will continue to serve their clients from their new location at 4450 des Forges boulevard 
in Trois-Rivières, for an undetermined period. 
  
The PROGIPAC GROUP employees came together during this weekend to ensure this unfortunate event 
has no impact on day-to-day operations. 
 
PROGIPAC GROUP develops software and online services for the automobile industry. Their efficient 
solutions are adapted specifically to the needs of this industry by linking recycling centers, collision shops 
and other participants in this field. 
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